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6 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce the details for the upcoming Year 11 Prom, which 
promises to be a memorable evening for our students as they celebrate the culmination of their time at the 
WGSP. 
 
Date and Time: 
The Year 11 Prom will take place on Friday, 28th June 2024. The event will kick off at 7:00 pm and conclude at 
10:30 pm, ensuring an enchanting night of celebration for our students.  
 
Venue: 
Greenacre Academy, we will have a marquee, on the GA site field. More details will follow closer to the event. 
The theme is Hollywood Glitz and Glamour.  
 
Ticket Information: 
Tickets for the Year 11 Prom are priced at £15 per student. To streamline the ticket purchase process, we have 
arranged for tickets to be available on ParentPay. You can expect them to be accessible for purchase by the end 
of this term. Only students from WGS and GA can purchase these.  
 
Ticket Cut-off Date: 
In order to efficiently organize the event and make necessary arrangements, the cut-off date for purchasing 
prom tickets is Friday, 31st May 2024. Please ensure that you complete the ticket purchase for your 
son/daughter/ward by this date. 
 
We understand that the Year 11 Prom is a significant milestone, and we are committed to providing a safe and 
enjoyable experience for all attendees. If you have any concerns or questions regarding the event, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to your sons/daughters/wards form tutor or Head of Year.  
 
We look forward to celebrating this special occasion with our Year 11 students and creating lasting memories. 
Thank you for your cooperation, and we anticipate a fantastic evening for all. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Mrs Goee & Mr Wells  
Heads of Year 11 


